
 

is teaming up with The Gift of Life Organ Donation 

to bring awareness of organ donation to campus! 

 

We will be set up in Marshall on the following dates: 

Monday, February 6, 2017 

*10am-4pm* 

Tuesday, February 7, 2017 

*12pm-4pm* 

Monday, February 13, 2017 

*10am-4pm* 

 

Come check us out to learn about organ donation and how 

you can make a difference, while also helping us win the 

campus challenge! 


